

August 29, 2005

Mr. Bryan Behrmann Township Planner West Chester Township Planning and Zoning 9577 Beckett Road West Chester, Ohio 45069

> **RE: Final Development Plan approval** WCP-FDP Chesterwood Bldgs C,D,E, 07-05-D

## Dear Bryan:

This office has reviewed the requested storm water drainage verification report for the proposed buildings and has found it to be acceptable. Any further revisions may be made during the building permit process.

Please note that a copy of any revisions made to the above referenced site plan must be submitted directly to me at the engineer's office.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (513) 785-4142 or via email at barnest@bceo.org.

Sincerely,

Teresa Barnes, P.E. Design Engineer

cc: file